
Local Transport Plan  
Public Consultation

Have your say!
We have a new ambition for the future of 
travel in Kent. Over £400 million was invested 
in transport to deliver our previous Local 
Transport Plan. Help us understand your 
priorities for where we invest in the future.

Find out more and have your say at  

kent.gov.uk/ltp5
Consultation closes 8 October 2024 
For queries or to request hard copies of the consultation material, please
email ltp5@kent.gov.uk or phone 03000 416595.

For any alternative formats, email alternativeformats@kent.gov.uk or call
03000 421553 (text relay service number 18001 03000 421553). This number
goes to an answering machine, which is monitored during office hours.

SCAN ME!


